
Christmas Lunch 

This year, Christmas lunch is taking place on Monday 16th December.   

 

Roast turkey served with 

chipolata sausage, sage & onion stuffing and gravy 

OR 

Cheesy sweet potato & parsnip tart 

Both options served with 

Herby roast potatoes, glazed carrots & garden pea medley 

Dessert 

Christmas biscuit OR 

Orange & ginger cake 

 

 

 

 

 

All children in Diamonds, Pearls & Emeralds are entitled to Universal 

Infant Free School Meals so all they need to do is order their Christmas 

dinner during registration on the day – no payment will be required. 

 

For Rubies & Sapphires, the cost of the meal is £2.34 and this is paid via 

ParentPay in the normal way.  Remember that school policy requires meals 

to be paid for in advance, so please make sure that your account is topped 

up this week if your child is intending to have Christmas lunch on Monday.  

The children just order their dinner at registration on the day. 

 

If your child does not normally have dinners and you do not have a 

ParentPay account, but would like a Christmas dinner, please come and get 

an activation letter from the office.  You then use the login details on the 

letter to create an account and pay for the meal.  This is a very simple 

process even if you never use the account for any future meals.  Please 

make sure that this is done this week, so that the account is in credit 

before Monday. Again, the children simply order a dinner during 

registration on the day.  

 

If your child would like the vegetarian option, please let Mrs Vignaux 

in the office know before Friday 13th December. 


